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who shall be able to teach others also.”

(2 Timothy 2:2)
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“GO YE INTO ALL THE WORLD...”

Any Bible student knows that the words that serve as the title for this issue are taken from Mark 16:15.
Those are words that came from the mouth of our Lord to the disciples and are known as the Great

Commission. He did not send them to all the world, just to go, but with the purpose of “preach the gospel
to every creature.” Let me share some of the recent feedback, regarding the work of the School,

“Thank you very much for the study, it was a great blessing. May God continue to bless you”
- Colombia.

“Thank you for the information, it has been very useful to prepare a study. May God continues
to bless you” - El Salvador.

“I like the way of teaching the truth” - Argentina.
“I know the word of God, but I like how the speaker explains it” - Mexico.
“I Like It” - Chile.

We take our mission seriously. We know there are billions of lost souls out there searching for the truth.
We are thankful to God for the work we are blessed to do, and for opportunities to keep preparing materials
that will be of help, not only to those lost souls who are searching, but to everyone who wants to go into all
the world and preach the beautiful message of salvation. The Course Notes on the Book of Luke are already
translated, and we are working on the graphics aspect of the course to have it available for an upcoming
trip to Texas to do the recordings and editing. COVID-19 keeps hitting hard in our countries and traveling
seems to be difficult, but we pray and hope we can be in the studio soon. As announced in the previous
newsletter, I am glad to inform you that my wife’s surgery was a total success, and she is having a good
recovery. It has not been easy to adapt to the changes and the time of recovery, but we are thankful to God
she is doing well. Right now, we are working on having the book The Truth About Moral Issues by Don
Blackwell translated and formatted in PDE Video lessons will be prepared on those topics too.

Thank you so much for being a big part of this work of the Lord. Your financial help, prayers, and
encouragement are always appreciated and you are always in our prayers.

If you would like to learn more about the School, please feel free to contact me directly. WVBS can also
provide helpful information, or the University church of Christ who oversees this effort.

May God bless you and your family richly today and always!

To Him be the glory!

The Spanish video on Why Are There So Many Churches? has reached 130,000+ views this last month.
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